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Thomas B. Getz, Chairman
NH Public Utilities Commission
21 Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 0330 1-2429

Re: Lamplighter Mobile Home Park
Docket #: DW 09-267

Dear Chairman Getz:

I write in response to Thomas F. Moughan’s correspondence to you dated
April 13, 2010. Our office would have responded sooner however, we were not
copied on Mr. Moughan’s correspondence and only learned of the correspondence
after review this matter on your website.

I write at this time to object to Mr. Moughan’s request to move the hearing
to North Conway. As the immediate issue at hand is whether the Commission
even has jurisdiction over this matter, there is no need to consider moving the
hearing at this time.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact my office.

~incere1y ours,

“*n~a oulØ~t Zim erman
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cc: Ms. Debra Howland, Executive Director

Mark Naylor, Director, Sewer and Water Division
Lamplighter Mobile Home Park
Mr. Thomas F. Moughan, Sr.
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